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I oppose the terminal. We need to be investing our resources into moving away from fossil fuels
and coal. Coal is dangerous to our air, our water, and contributes to climate change which threatens
our coastlines, and because it contributes to rising salinity in our seas it threatens our fish and
shellfish industries. It's time to stop investing in dead industries that threaten the health of
Washington and the natural resources we depend on.
 


